
Ref. No. MCHI/CEO/13-14/307 
 
April 11, 2014 

 
To, 
All Members of MCHI-CREDAI & MCHI-CREDAI Units 
 
Dear All, 
  
In spite of several efforts from MCHI we could not succeed as even our Review Petition 
was rejected in Kohinoor Matter, all members are aware that Hon’ble Supreme Court 
has passed an Order dt. 17th December 2013 in Kohinoor Matter. 
   
It has been learnt that the Corporation is now applying the principle of the Kohinoor 
Judgment to cases pertaining to development of plots of less than 1000 sq. mtrs. and/or 
development carried out under the provisions of DCR not covered by the Kohinoor 
Judgment.  
   
MCHI-CREDAI is intending to file a Writ Petition & therefore requests its members to 
give necessary data, which can be taken up as examples for the projects being adversely 
affected by the additional/wrongful interpretation of the said Order, to strengthen our 
case.  
   
MCHI assures its members that on providing their information they won’t face any 
hardship. Your valuable information shall help us to challenge the case filed by MCHI.  
 
Kindly do the needful at earliest.  
   
For any further details please contact:  
secretariat@mchi.net  
   
Regards,  
For MCHI-CREDAI 
  
   
S. S. Hussain,  

C.E.O. 
  
   
 


